
2017 Consent Form – Please Return by April 27, 2017 

Town of Cumberland Ground Spray Application 

Please FAX to 829-2224 or email wshane@cumberlandmaine.com   

Or mail to Brown Tail Moth Program - Town Hall 290 Tuttle Road, Cumberland ME 04021  

 

I have received notice that the Town of Cumberland intends to conduct a ground spray 

program from a truck mounted sprayer of CONSERVE SC  during the month of May 

2017 to control human health risk and nuisance exposures from the Brown Tail moth and 

Brown Tail moth caterpillar.  The notice contains information about the insecticide to be 

used and any public precautions which appear on the insecticide label, contact names for 

the Town of Cumberland and its insecticide applicator, the Maine Poison Control Center 

and the Maine Pesticides Control Board, a description and sketch of the target areas and 

dates of application, and an explanation of the intended purpose of the program. 

 

I understand that I may refuse consent to have the chemical, CONSERVE SC   aka 

Spinosyn sprayed on my property by returning this form to the Cumberland Town 

Office, 290 Tuttle Rd. Cumberland, Me.  04021 with my refusal of consent indicated 

below. 

 

CONSENT 

 

 

I      of     _________________ 

        (STREET # AND NAME)  

 

Hereby grant my consent to the Town of Cumberland, Maine for conduct of an aerial 

spray program over my property in the Town of Cumberland, Maine as described in the 

above referenced notice.  I understand that I may revoke my consent by timely (within 5 

days of spraying) written notice to the Town of Cumberland. 

 

 

           

Signature       Date 

 

 

REFUSAL 
 

I      of    ___________________   
               (Street Name & #)  

 

Hereby refuse my consent to the Town of Cumberland, Maine for conduct of a ground 

spray program over my property in the Town of Cumberland, Maine as described in the 

above referenced notice. 

 

 

           

Signature       Date 

Please note that failure to return this form on or before April 27, 2017 will be deemed to 

indicate your consent to the ground spray program.  (Title 22, MRSA Section 1444).  

Returned forms postmark dated April 27, 2017 or earlier will be accepted. 

mailto:wshane@cumberlandmaine.com

